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From:
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 4:07 PM
To: pknavarro
Subject: RE: U.S. House Select Committee to Investigate the January 6th Attack on the U.S. 

Capitol

Mr. Navarro –  
 
I’m following up on the Select Committee’s subpoena to you.  
 
The subpoena required you to produce documents to the Select Committee by yesterday, February 23, 2022. We have 
not received any documents or an indication that you have no documents that are responsive to the subpoena’s 
document schedule. 
 
Also, the date for your deposition is Wednesday, March 2, 2022, at 10:00 AM, and we will convene in a room in the 
House office buildings. Please contact me at your earliest convenience to discuss the details. Alternatively, please let me 
know if you do not plan to appear on March 2. 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
 

 
Senior Investigative Counsel 
Select Committee to Investigate the January 6th Attack 
on the United States Capitol 
U.S. House of Representatives 
 
 

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 4:21 PM 
To: pknavarro  
Subject: RE: U.S. House Select Committee to Investigate the January 6th Attack on the U.S. Capitol 
 
Mr. Navarro – 
 
As promised, attached is a subpoena from the Select Committee, issued today. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss. 
 
Thanks, 

 
 

 
Senior Investigative Counsel 
Select Committee to Investigate the January 6th Attack 
on the United States Capitol 
U.S. House of Representatives 




